
 

 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 2010 

 

Directors and Officers Elected 

 
The thirty (30) individuals listed below have been elected as the 2010-2011 Board of 

Directors of the Chautauqua Sports Hall of Fame: 

 

Kay Anderson     Randy Anderson, Vice-President 

Dick Barton     Cal Cederquist 

Lou Deppas     Russ Diethrick 

Joe DiMaio     Grace Dolan 

Russ Ecklund, Secretary   Oleta Hannon 

Tom Heppeler     Terry Heslink 

Wally Huckno     Chip Johnson 

Lee Johnson, Treasurer   Phil Klinginsmith 

Scott Kindberg    Fred Larson 

Wendy Lewellen    Denny Lundberg 

Ron Melquist, President   Jim Painter 

Tom Phillips     Dave Polechetti 

Bill Race, Vice-President   Jim Riggs 

Bill Rollinger, Vice-President   Chuck Sinatra 

Komo Tane     Ed Tomassini 

 

 

15 West Third Street, Jamestown, NY. 

The Board of Directors meets the last Monday of each month at 7 PM at the CSHoF, 



 

Ken Martin, September Inductee-of-the-Month 

 
Ken Martin, the son of the late C. Harold and Svea G. 

Martin, was born in Jamestown on September 18, 
1933, and attended Jamestown High School from 
1950 to 1952 where he excelled in basketball and 

baseball. During his senior season, Martin was 
selected to the Lake Shore Basketball League First 

Team and ranked third in scoring. He also was a 
member of the J Club. 

Baseball was a big part of his life in the service 
(1953-1955) as he played for the Army base in Fort 
Dix, New Jersey and then played for the 22nd Signal 
Group in Korea that won a 1954 championship. 

In 1956, Martin signed a contract with the then New York Giants. His first year 
was spent at St. Cloud, Minnesota, and his final season was at Danville, 
Virginia. Martin returned to the area and became one of its finest softball and 

baseball players leading numerous teams to league and tournament 
championships before calling it quits at the age of 51. 

Nicknamed "Husk", Martin was a tremendous hitter and an excellent fielder 
from his shortstop position. He won numerous Most Valuable Player awards 
for his offensive and defensive accomplishments in tournaments. Martin 

performed for the See-Zurh House, Frewsburg Hotel and Heintz Vending; all 
title-winning teams in the Social Softball League. 

He also played basketball for National Worsted and Art Metal in the YMCA 
League and additionally was on an Erie squad with 1993 Chautauqua Sports 
Hall of Famer Leo Corkery. 

Martin also ran a Junior Rec League in the 1960s. He coached roller hockey 

from 1974 to 1976 and played baseball for Warren Beverage from 1960 to 
1963. In 1963 Warren Beverage participated in the National Tournament in 
Wichita, Kansas. 

Martin was also a member of the Busti team in the County League, Art Metal 

and the Steel Partition Bombers in the Muny AA League, and for Ferraro Ford 
of Girard, Pennsylvania, which won the 1967 Pennsylvania Tournament. 

At the time of induction, Martin had been a member of the chain crew at the 
JHS football games the past 32 years, along with Bob Winterburn, a 1993 
Chautauqua Sports Hall of Fame inductee. 

Ken Martin was inducted into the Chautauqua Sports Hall of Fame in 1997. 

 

www.chautauquasportshalloffame.org 


